
Construction
is starting!
 施工即將開始! | ¡Muy pronto comienza| ! ستبدأ عملية البناء
la construcción! | Paalala sa maagang paghahanda 
sa pagsisimula ng konstruksiyon!   | Начинается 

строительство! | Việc thi công đã bắt đầu! I
Installation of new traffic safety 
improvements on 6th and Taylor Streets will 
begin as early as July 2021. 

Construction is scheduled to take place 
through 2024. Public Works will be leading 
the construction phase for this project, and 
the SFMTA will continue to be available as a 
resource for any questions or concerns. Additional 
construction details will be published soon.

Be on the lookout for related project updates 
from SFMTA and Public Works.

For more information, visit
SFMTA.com/6thStreet | SFMTA.com/Taylor
Email: Shayda.Haghgoo@SFMTA.com



Upcoming ImprovementsUpcoming Improvements
The 6th and Taylor Projects aim to enhance safety 
and livability for people walking along these corridors 
through the installation of the following improvements:

Project Renderings
6th Street between Market and Howard

Taylor Street between Turk and Ellis

Sidewalk Widening | Curb Bulb-Outs | New Traffic Signals  
Upgraded Striping at Crosswalks | Streetscape Amenities


